
Submitter: Janice Vickers 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

We already pay plenty of tax in this state. As a senior citizen, it is already hard to 

make ends meet. Between property tax and income tax (we have to continue to work 

because we cannot afford to live on SS) we make very little. As I understand it,  this 

tax is not just more property tax, but on our other assets as well. We need those to 

support us in our later years, and we've already been taxed double (like on SS,) have 

to pay for medical insurance, supplements, etc. Please do not slide this through 

without having at least a vote of the people like you did the cage free egg bill. Didn't 

know about that until I paid $7 a dozen for eggs. We are already one of the states 

that pays the highest taxes. Don't make them even higher, or you will see another 

mass exodus leaving the state.  


